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My very dear daughter in Jesus Christ 

I would be very pleased to receive from each of your choir postulants, a letter that 
would inform me of their desires, their way of expressing themselves, their writing, etc. It is the 
custom. 

Mme Superior General makes me fear that your indisposition will perhaps be the reason 
why you not give me the satisfaction of seeing you next week; so, would it be for the visit to 
Mouscron, a fortnight later? Fiat! 

Many good wishes to all the novices and postulants. 
  Your devoted Father in Jesus Christ         

  C. G. Van Crombrugghe  
Ghent, 11th November 1858 
 


